
DANE COUNTY 
NOTICE OF COMMENCEMENT OF CONTRACT NEGOTIATIONS 
WITH DANE COUNTY EMPLOYEE RELATIONS DIVISION AND 

WISCONSIN PROFESSIONAL POLICE ASSOCIATION 
DEPUTY SHERIFF’S UNIT 

This notice is issued pursuant to Section 111.70(4)cm 2, Wis. Stats. to advise the public that 
negotiations over a successor collective bargaining agreement between Dane County and Wisconsin 
Professional Police Association Deputy Sheriff’s Unit, will begin with an open exchange of written 
proposals on August 30, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. via zoom.  Link below.

Join Zoom Meeting
https://zoom.us/j/3576190746?pwd=bTBic1FpckYzOEpjMFJBcDdqS2kyZz09

Meeting ID: 357 619 0746
Passcode: 943436

• 877 853 5247 US Toll-free
• 888 788 0099 US Toll-free
• 833 548 0276 US Toll-free
• 833 548 0282 US Toll-free Greg Brockmeyer 

Greg Brockmeyer, Director of Administration 

https://zoom.us/j/95917806150

